
 
 

Selection announcement for ensembles 

International Music Festival 
Nei Suoni Dei Luoghi 2025 

XXVII Edition 

 
Artistic Directors: Gloria Campaner and Valentina Danelon 

The Associazione Progetto Musica of Udine (Italy) announces a selection call for participation in the International 
Music Festival Nei Suoni Dei Luoghi. 

(www.neisuonideiluoghi.it) 

 
PARTECIPANT REQUIREMENTS  
This announcement is aimed at young musical ensembles, where each individual musician must not exceed the age 
of 31 and must have completed or be currently attending an Academy, Conservatory, or high-level music training school 
with positive results. Ensembles may participate in the Festival with a repertoire of classical music or other musical 
genres. 
 
APPLICATION PROCEDURE  
To participate, please send the following documents to  info@associazioneprogettomusica.org no later than January 
16, 2025: 

1. Completed “Application form” (downloadable from the website: www.neisuonideiluoghi.it) 
2. Copy of identification document of the individual musicians 
3. Two high-definition photographs of the ensemble 
4. Artistic curriculum of the ensemble 
5. Audition program 
6. Repertoire and two program proposals, both covering the duration of a full concert 
7. Audio-video recording with a maximum duration of 15 minutes containing 2 pieces from different styles 

and/or periods, each recorded live (without editing or pauses), sent via one of the following methods: 
o Providing the link to the video uploaded as "unlisted" on YouTube 
o Uploading the video via WeTransfer and sending it to info@associazioneprogettomusica.org 

SCHOLARSHIPS 

The Associazione Progetto Musica will award the following scholarships based on the number of participants in the 
ensembles: 

- in case of a "duo", the scholarship awarded will be € 500,00 in total  
- in case of a "trio", the scholarship awarded will be € 600,00 in total  
- in case of a "quartet", the scholarship awarded will be € 800,00 in total  
- for groups with a bigger number of musicians, the scholarship awarded will be € 1.000,00 in total. 

 
SELECTION  
The selection of young musicians will be based on the submitted curriculum and the audio-video recordings provided. 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  
The Associazione Progetto Musica will also cover all travel and accommodation expenses for the young musicians invited 
to perform in the concerts. Travel expenses are understood as being from the musician's Academy or Conservatory to 
the concert venue. 
 
PRIVACY AND DATA PROCESSING 
In accordance with Regulation (EU) 2016/679 (GDPR), the personal data provided by participants will be processed by 
the Associazione Progetto Musica exclusively for purposes related to the management of the International Festival “Nei 
Suoni Dei Luoghi 2025 – XXVII edition”. 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION  
For further details contact  info@associazioneprogettomusica.org 
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